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An equipment competition will be established at the ISU congress. Every participant to
the congress, including for a single day (that of the competition, Sunday, June 1s!) can
compete. Each competitor can submit only one device.

An international jury will be nominated by the congress staff. Their decisions will be
taken in an internal discussion, without need to justify, and will be final.

The competition deals with all types of equipment useful to the practice of stereo
imaging, such as twinned cameras (film or digital), mounting jigs, stereoscopes,
projectors, software for digital stereo images, and so on.

Advance registration is not required: candidates can carry their devices to the
competition room at the beginning of the competition; they are allowed to install it earlier
from noon if too heavy or needing some preliminary installation.

The results will be announced during the congress final dinner; winners can be
awarded prizes, and will be invited to publish a detailed description of their devices in the
quarterly journal of the ISU, "Stereoscopy"; a help for translation will be found if required.
This publication could help them to find agreements with firms in order to produce the
device.

A slide show competition at the congress

Each participant to the congress will receive a ballot, on which he (or she) will be
required to indicate his (her) choice for the best slide show. The votes will be counted and
the results will be given during the final congress dinner. Awards will be given to the
winners.



